Dr. H  KAMUZU BANDA,
P.O. Box 538,
BLANTYRE,

MALAWT.

28th February, 1969.

Mr, D.A. Brody,

4504 Coochaven CT.,

West Lake Village,
California 91360,

United States of America.

Dear Mr, Brody,

Thank you very much for your letter of the
14th of January. It was most kind of you to write
and to send me that beautiful tie. I am most
grateful to you.

I am glad that you have accepted my invitation
to join us here in the celebrations on July the 6th.
Both you and Mrs. Brody will be most welcome here.

I sincerely hope that you will enjoy your stay with
us in this country.

I am also happy to learn that you have offered
your services as an Honorary Consul for Malawi. Your
offer is welcome., We will discuss it in full when
you are here in July. Meanwhile, I would like you
to know that the offer is quite welcome to us.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,
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BY AIR MAIL

Mr, D.A. Brody,

4504 Coochaven CT.,

West Lake Village,
California 91360,

United States of America.
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